
Greetings fellow senators, 

 

I would like to submit my name for consideration as chair of the Organization and Government 

(OG) committee.  

 

I am currently serving as the OG committee chair. During AY 23/24 I have been honored to 

facilitate and coordinate the committee, working collaboratively with committee members on 

recent matters including expanding eligibility for senate service to additional personnel from 

Academic Affairs and Research and Innovation. OG was also recently involved with a referral to 

the Curriculum and Research committee on reorganizing the Program Planning Committee into 

the Academic Planning Committee. We are presently reviewing a referral on ranked choice 

voting, and another related to availability of senate minutes and other non-confidential meeting 

documents.  

 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to continue my role as the chair of OG. Service as a 

senator and as a senate committee chair has been a rich learning experience for me. I am grateful 

for the enthusiastic participation of the members of the OG committee. It has been a great group 

of people to work with. I hope to see many of the old faces and hopefully some new members as 

well. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to share my interest in serving as the chair of the Organization and 

Government Committee. 
 


